
TITLE: Region 20 High School - Final Two Name Choices 
  

TEXT:  
  
Dear School Community, 
  
On Thursday, November 9th, the Region 20 Board of Education considered feedback from over 

1,800 people regarding the choices for the name of Region 20 High School. 
  
I am pleased to share that the final two choices are: 
  

  Lakeview High School 

  Western Hills High School 

  
The Board of Education has agreed that on Thursday, December 14, 2023, there will be an in-

person vote by the public to determine the final name. This vote will occur as the sole Action 

Item during its regular scheduled meeting at 7:00 p.m. at Litchfield Intermediate School. Per the 

Board, voting, via a paper ballot, will be open to all community members in attendance.   
  

I am thankful for the many who have remained engaged during this process and look forward to 

the final resolution in the coming month.  

  
Regards, 
Chris 
 


